
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

RGS/72/2023-24 

                     27.10.2023 
 
 

Urgent Notification 

Prohibition of Firecrackers on School Premises 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

We hope this communication finds you well. As Diwali is round the corner, it has come to our 
attention that some students have been engaging in the unsafe and disruptive practice of 
bursting firecrackers on the school premises. This behaviour not only poses a significant risk 

to the safety of all individuals within the school but also creates a disturbance that affects the 
learning environment. 

 
We would like to remind all parents and guardians that the use of firecrackers in the school 

grounds is strictly prohibited. This regulation is in place to ensure the safety and well-being of 
all students and staff. We kindly request your support in emphasizing this matter to your 
children and advising them against participating in such activities. 

 
Any student found violating this policy will face serious consequences as per the school's 

disciplinary regulations. We urge you to discuss this issue with your child and emphasize the 
importance of adhering to the rules and regulations set by the school authorities. 
 

Please ensure that your child is aware of the potential dangers associated with the use of 
firecrackers and help them understand the importance of respecting the school environment 

and the well-being of their peers. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support in maintaining a safe and conducive learning 

environment for all students. 
 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Team RGS 
 


